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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on September 20, 2012, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for September 2012:

Laura Beth Hayes, a third grade teacher at Lakewood Elementary School, is a homeroom teacher to a student recently diagnosed with cancer.  This student found out in August her cancer had returned.  This student loves school, but due to treatment for her cancer, she will not be able to return to school this year.  Mrs. Hayes has volunteered to be her homebound teacher.  She has worked with other teachers in the building to start collecting funds to purchase an iPad for the student.  With the iPad, Mrs. Hayes has been able to have FaceTime with the student while she receives treatment at the hospital.  While everyone at Lakewood has shown care and compassion for the student and her family, Mrs. Hayes has gone above expectations to help the student remain an active member of her third grade class.  
The Board extends its congratulations to Mrs. Hayes for the recognition she has earned for herself and Hardin County Schools.
